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16th November 2020 
 
Scholastic Book Fair – Commencing Thursday 19th November 
This Thursday we will be welcoming the book fair into school.  This is a fantastic way to encourage the 
children’s love of reading whilst raising funds for new books in School.  Last year we sold over £900 worth 
of books which meant that school received £500 towards new books!  Though, with the current climate we 
do not have the same expectations, but do hope the book fair will still prove to be popular, especially with 
Christmas around the corner. 
 
As you would expect, due to covid, the fair will be delivered differently this year.  Attached to this email is a 
list of all the books that will be arriving in school on Thursday.  Each class/bubble in turn will have the 
opportunity to look through these during a school day.  There is no expectation to purchase.  However, if 
you would like to purchase any of the books your child sees, or if you see other titles that you wish to 
purchase from the attachment, please complete the form (also attached) and return this to school following 
making your payment.  Scholastic have confirmed that they can cater for multiple purchases of the same 
book, so if a particular book proves to be popular, additional copies can be ordered into school. 
 
Payment 
All payments should be made by credit/debit card directly with Scholastic by phone, where you will be 
asked for our School’s ID Number (which can be found on the order form).  You will be issued with a 
transaction code upon purchase, please add this code to the form/return slip whilst ensuring the books 
purchased are also clearly named.  Once School receives the slip, your books will come home with your 
child the following day. 
  
Allocated Viewing 
To ensure the book fair is safely experienced by all.  Year groups will view at the books on different days, to 
avoid bubbles mixing and to follow quarantine rules.  The book fair will be arranged into Key Stages, so a 
year group from each Key Stage can view their age relevant books on the same day.  These will be as 
follows: 
 
Reception & Year 6 Thursday 19th November 
 
Year 1 & Year 5 Monday 23rd November 
 
Year 2 & Year 4 Thursday 26th November 
 
Year 3   Monday 30th November 
 
The book fair will be collected from school on Thursday 3rd December.  Please ensure all order 
forms/slips are received in School before this date. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
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